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10  years ago... a similar proposal  was defeated with strong 
opposition from the public 

because of the potential impact  
it would have had on the  
communities and quality  of life of residents. 

GET INVOLVED: For more information on this or any other state issue, contact Assemblyman Ed Ra: 
825 East Gate Boulevard • Suite 207 • Garden City, NY 11530 • (516) 535-4095 • rae@nyassembly.gov

Assemblyman Ed Ra Wants Your Voice to Be Heard!
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Earlier this year, the governor announced a proposal 
to add a third track along the LIRR main line running 
through the communities of Floral Park, New 
Hyde Park, Garden City Park, Mineola, Carle Place, 
Westbury and Hicksville.

Without any critical details about the plan or the 
estimated impact to local communities, the public 
hearings held in May served little purpose. 

As a result,  Assemblyman Ed Ra and many local 
officials have called for an extended discussion, 
more details and greater public involvement 
in this process.


